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Condolences 

 

 

It was with great sadness that we learnt of the loss of Mr Abdou Goth 

Diouf, Vice-President of the International Sport Fishing Confederation. 

The CIPS President, Claudio Matteoli, and all the members of the 

Presidium wish to express their support and sincere condolences to Mr Diouf's 

family and friends. 

The friendship and cooperation that united us will not be extinguished by 

his missing, and we will remember him fondly in our cooperation. 

With respect, 

 

 

The CIPS President  

Prof. Ugo Claudio Matteoli 
 

C.I.P.S  


